
 

NEW FRIENDS WEBSITE!! 

FRIENDS OF  

ST MARGARET'S 

DURHAM 

RAISE MONEY TODAY 
 

As we can’t fundraise in person we would like 
to ask if you are doing your shopping online, 
please sign up to easyfundraising and 
AmazonSmile. 
Both partners will raise FREE donations for the 
Friends of St Margaret’s at no extra cost to 
yourself.  Signing up is quick and simple to do 
online or click the logos below.    

           
 

www.pta-events.co.uk/fosmdurham 

Here’s what we achieved this year 

Raised £3,324 
Funds used to pay for include… 

● Now Press Play Virtual Reality System 

● Bug Club Subscription 

● £500 towards Infant Books 

● Theatre Performance of Robin Hood 

● News for Kids Subscription 

● Y6 Leavers Contribution to Hoodies 

● Composer Fees 

● Christmas Hats, Decorations & Presents 

 

We have created a new PTA Events website which allows us to 
share information about who we are, what we do, upcoming 
Friends events and how you can get involved.  It also provides us 
a safe and easy way of selling tickets for events and goods 
directly to you parents.  Another great feature is the class lists 
which you can sign up to and possibly even volunteer to be a 
Friends Class Rep?   

www.pta-events.co.uk/fosmdurham 
This is a new venture for us, along with this newsletter, so we are 
going to trial it for the next year to see how everyone gets on with 
it - both parents and committee members.  Your feedback will be 
much appreciated.   

 

The Friends of St Margaret's are a group of 
volunteer parents, carers and school staff 
who all work together and give their time to 
raise much needed funds for the school. 
 
We are a registered charity and raise money 
to enhance and enrich the children's school 
lives and education along with building a 
school community. 
 

 

FUNDRAISING UPDATE 2019/20 

ISSUE #1 SUMMER 2020 

 
 

02 SEPTEMBER 2020 

First Day of Autumn Term 

 

TBC - SEPTEMBER 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 

 

TBC - SEPTEMBER 

Friends AGM 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 SECOND HAND UNIFORM 
With lots of uniforms not being used for the last few months of 

lockdown but children still growing we think there will be a lot of 

good quality uniforms out there!  Please think about donating rather 

than throwing out.  We are looking to hold a safe sale early on in 

September.   

 

Facebook: Friends of Durham  

St Margaret's C of E Primary School 

 

Please note in the interest of security and safety you 
must be authorised by the Friends Admin team on 
both website and Facebook as both are closed groups. 

friendsstmargarets@gmail.com 
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